

HRH Prince William of Wales, K.G. President of The Football Association Clarence House London SW1A 1BA UK

Zurich, 26 April 2011

Your Royal Highness, Dear Prince William, dear ? Resident.

As FIFA President and on behalf of the worldwide football family, I would like to send you and Miss Middleton my very best wishes for your wedding this Friday and a long and happy life together. I can tell you from my recent trips that people all around the world are greatly looking forward to watching the ceremony and sharing in your joy.

I would also like to take the opportunity to thank you in your capacity as the President of The Football Association for the passion and commitment you have shown for the game of football, in particular your support for its development at grassroots level, thus ensuring a bright future for our game and contributing to a better society thanks to the values inherent in our sport.

With all good wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Joseph S. Blatter